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North Ridge Farms 

2010 - 2011 
Board Members 

 
 

Chairman 
Tom Greer 
222.0314 

 
President 

Gordon Marcy 
222.8187 

 
Vice President 
Debra Abukwaik 

225.5597 
 

Treasurer 
Colleen Banaszak 

265.1970 
 

Secretary 
Andrea Cseh 
265.0064 

 
Architectural Review 

Matt Petaja 
222.0102 

 
Events Coordinator 
Jackie McLanahan 

225.5851 
 

 

Group Email Address: 
 

hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com 
 

See website for individual 
email addresses. 

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

NRF Board elections – This Summer 
 

Interested in serving on the 2011-2012 Board for NRF?  Want to make 

a difference in your neighborhood?   

 

To add your name to the candidates list, call any one of the current 

board members listed on the newsletter! 

 

 

 

NRF Restrictions – Please read 
Every homeowner is responsible to adhere to the NRF restrictions. 

Please be sure you are in compliance. Some examples: 

 

• Trash cans are out of view 

• RV / Boats / Trailers out for no more than 72 hours 

• Mailboxes painted and in good condition 

 

See the complete list of restrictions on the web at : 

http://www.nrfcrestwood.com/restrict.html 

Homefront News   
North Ridge Farms Neighborhood Newsletter 

And congratulations to all of you who are moving on to the 

next level!  Good luck to all of you as you move ahead! 

          Congrats to Grads! 
 

                Congratulations to all of you 

who’ve made it through another school year 

(teachers too)! 
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Rachel Roup                  222.8792 

Lauren Brady                222.5509 

Sarah Abukwaik            225.5597 

Rachel McLanahan *    225.5851 

Briana Vance *             225-9090 

Jillian Taylor                 222.8222 

Kellie Sulzle                   222.1937 

Shelbie Potter                222.1234 

Jade Cleary                   265.2029 

* certified 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Rachel McLanahan       225.5851 

Lauren Brady                222.5509 

Sarah Abukwaik           225-5597 

Kamilla Bentsen           222.6144 

Jillian Taylor                222.8222 

Elena Cseh                    265.0064 

Briana Vance               225-9090 

Shelbie Potter               222.1234 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Josh Lund                      640.8840 

Michael Roup                222.8792 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sat., June 4th 12:00 – 5:00pm 
Foxhollow Farm will host a season 
kick-off festival to celebrate the 
growing season.  
 

It’s a family-friendly event 
featuring farm-fresh foods and 
fun activities. Admission is free. 
Parking is a suggested donation of 
$1! 

www.foxhollow.com 
                            

“One Call” Alerts 
  Oldham County’s “One Call” System provides phone   
  and text message alerts for severe weather, traffic  
  and drinking water conditions. 
 

To sign up, go to:  www.oldhamcounty.net  
and click on the “One Call Now” link. 

 

Neighborhood 
Babysitters 

Neighborhood 
Petsitters 

 

Yard Help 

 Dinner 
    Divas! 
 Time:  
    June 14th, 6:30 
 

 Place:   
   The Red Pepper 
 

 R.S.V.P.:   
    Jackie McLanahan 
    225-5851 

 


